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Happy Valentine's 2020

Residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home enjoyed a Valentine's party on Friday 14 February with singer Storm King.
And what a great testimony to the fact that Valentine's Day is not just for the young and in-love - it can be for all ages and it can be

about friendship as well as love.

We decorated the Home with lots of red and pink hearts, handmade by our residents, and we ate candy table treats and cupcakes
made by our fabulous Cook Lyn. There was lots of singing and dancing (by staff residents and families!) and many of our residents

enjoyed a glass of bucks fizz to celebrate the day.
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